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Carmarthen Harriers Committee Meeting 
Ivy Bush Royal hotel 
Monday 11th February 2013, 7-30pm 
 
A brief meeting followed the AGM 
 
Carol Jones asked the committee to consider making a contribution to the costs 
that athletes may incurr after getting injured during events.  
 
Although the committee could fully understand the problem as explained by 
Carol it was felt that this could lead the club into any number of problematic 
situations with the potential for massive expense to be involved.  
 
The possibility of getting commercial insurance for such a situation could offer a 
way forward.   
 
 
Hedydd asked for as much help as possible for the upcoming major cross country 
event taking place at Dynefor Park in Llandeilo on 23rd March. Anyone able to 
help please contact Hedydd as soon as possible.  
 
A request was received from Emyr Jones to resign as a first claim member of  
Carmarthen and District Harriers in order to join Cardiff in order to compete in 
higher standard events.  
This request was approved and the committee wished to thank Emyr for his 
contribution to the club over many years. 
 
 
 
Next meeting 15th April 2013 
Ivy Bush Royal Hotel 
7-30pm  


